
 
 

 

HB 3063 Strongly oppose mandating vaccines. 

 

Dear Chair Andrea Salinas and members of the House Committee on Health Care 

 

I believe nationally the Pharmaceutical Industry is being cleaned up to provide 

safer vaccines. However, we are not there yet and to mandate injecting our kids 

with somethings that you cannot guarantee will not hurt them is unethical to say 

the least. 

 

Donna Bleiler 

FAST Legacy 

  
 


